December 12, 2012


To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Carson Cramer as a professional character reference and giving my earnest recommendation for her employment. 

As a teacher of ten years in the Duval County Public School System, holding various educational positions, I have had the pleasure of working with Carson since she began her teaching career at the same elementary school where I am employed. I have known Carson for approximately five years. During this time, I have worked with her in various professional development communities, teamed up with her for vertical grade level projects, have taught former students from her classroom, and also have worked with her as a grade level member. 

Carson is an energetic, self-motivated, and inspiring individual that is always eager to work with others for the betterment of her students. She is a dedicated teacher that ensures that her lessons are based on the most up-to-date teaching methods as well as the newly enforced common core standards. She has the ability to reach her students, not only on an academic level, but also on an emotional level. She strives to meet the needs of her students through various learning experiences and bases her lessons on different modalities, which requires an understanding of best educational practices as well as developmental capabilities of the students. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, Carson is a great asset for any educational community where she can be an active participant.  For example, during professional development activities, she shares her opinions and bases them on current trends in the education community. She supports others and works with them to find trends in and to compare various data.


Sincerely,


Christine Lippelman
lippelmanc@duvalschools.org
(904) 266-1214
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